Wellsway School, Chandag Road, Keynsham, Bristol BS31 1PH T: 0117 986 4751 F: 0117 916 1039

E: enquiries@wellswayschool.com W: www.wellswayschool.com

October 2018

Dear parent/carer,

Year 7-11 Parent Information Evening, Mendip Hall – 6pm Thursday 18th October

We know that children are most successful where there is a strong partnership between home and school. We were really pleased with how well attended our Year 7 Numeracy and Literacy Evening was earlier this term and how popular our Year 11 Supporting Success and Parent Information Evenings were that we ran across 2017/18. We plan continue to run this series of Parent Information Evenings across this academic year to not only allow us to share our plans and provide advice, but also to provide parents the opportunity to provide feedback and ask any questions about these developments.

During next week's Information Evening, we will outline our personal, social, health and economic education (PSHE) curriculum and the spiritual, moral, social and cultural (SMSC) development of our students. These developmental programmes of learning support students to acquire the knowledge, understanding and skills they need to manage their lives now and in the future and you will have hopefully already have read about some of this work in Ammonite.

We will also be showcasing to parents and carers a new strategy we will be using with students to develop the culture of our school community. It is about helping young people to understand the importance of demonstrating kindness, showing respect and living without harm not just to those who are like them, but to people who are not like them. The strategy aims to teach crucial skills such as how we relate to people who don't think the same way as us, or believe the same things.

If you do plan to attend, please would you complete the slip below and return it to Student Support, or email enquires@wellswayschool.com. I hope that you will be joining us for these events and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your continued support.

Matthew Woodville Principal			
Please return this slip to Student Support			
Student Name	Tutor Group		
I am able to attend the:			
Year 7-11 Parent Information Evening, Mendip Ha	all – 6pm Thursday 18 th October		
Signed Parent/Carer:			



Yours faithfully

Muladiile